
HAPPENINGS 
Cedar Park First United Methodist Church 

600 W. Park St. 
Cedar Park Tx 78613 

September 7th, 2021 
 

 

IN PERSON WORSHIP 10:00 A.M.   
LIVE STREAM ON 

CPFUMC.org/ YOUTUBE CHANNEL / FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

 
 SUNDAY SCHOOL  

Two adult Sunday school classes: 
Seekers and Thinkers are meeting in person at 9am in MMB Classroom 4 and studying Religions of the Axial Period: An 
Approach to the World’s Religions. 
Followers of the Word are meeting 9:00 am in the MMB Conference Room and on Zoom. Studying Colossians. 
Children’s Sunday school meets each Sunday at 9:00 a.m. in the MMB Classroom 3 and by Zoom.  Contact Amanda 
Theriot for your Zoom link, amanda.theriot@icloud.com. 

 

mailto:amanda.theriot@icloud.com


 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wednesday September 8th  Red Shirts meet at Los Reyes and Zoom at 8:30 am. Contact Dave Sidney  
dsidney@aceweb.com  
Friday September 10th Women meet for coffee in the Sanctuary  
Tuesday September 14th Service of morning prayer in sanctuary at 9:00 am and via zoom 
                                           Bible discussion group meets 10:00 am in the Sanctuary and via zoom 
                                           Prayer Shawl Ministry 11:00 am in the Sanctuary  

 
PRAYERS AND CELEBRATIONS 

 
Priscilla Gregory  Praying for my friend Sam who is home and on Hospice. 
Corrie Van Rensburg   Pray and lift up a co-worker who  lost 4 family members to Covid in the last 2 weeks 
Karen Bowker  Pray for Granddaughter who is in quarantine and Grandson  Noah having Root Canal. 
Charles Bland   Pray for Nancy and Bo Henry who lost son and nephew due to Covid. 
 
 
 

HILL COUNTRY COMMUNITY MINISTRIES 
CPFUMC DONATIONS TO HCCM 
5th week of August 
Food / Health Care 
week   79 pounds 
YTD   3,223  pounds 
MONETARY DONATIONS 
Month   $400.00 
YTD    $2,870.00 
 
1st  week of September 
Week  30 pounds 
YTD    3,253  pounds 
We also had a wide variety of items given to the Thrift Store THANK YOU TO ALL 
 
 
 

 

 
Please check out the cpfumc.org website under “When’s the Next…”  
to see yourself last year setting up the pumpkin patch and also unloading 
the pumpkins.    
https://cpfumc.org/pumpkin-patchfall-festival/ 
  
 

mailto:dsidney@aceweb.com
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 BE LIGHT YOUTH  
Fall 2021 - SAVE the DATE!! 

Invite a friend or two 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

STUDY OF THE DIFFICULT WORDS OF JESUS BEGINS SEPTEMBER 23 
 Jesus sometimes spoke words that followers then and now have found difficult. He instructs disciples to hate members 
of their own families (Luke 14:26), to act as if they were slaves (Matthew 20:27), and to sell their belongings and give to 
the poor (Luke 18:22). He restricts his mission (Matthew 10:6); he speaks of damnation (Matthew 8:12); and he calls 
Jews the devil’s children (John 8:44). Join Pastor Peter on Thursday mornings at 10am, beginning September 23, as he 
leads a six-week study of these difficult sayings of Jesus. The study will be based on the book The Difficult Words of Jesus 
by Amy-Jill Levine, which can be purchased from the church for $15. A sign-up sheet for this class is on the table in the 
Lobby 
 
 

 
We are so excited to introduce to you our new Early Childhood Director, Marta Santos. She will be taking over the daily 
operations at our new early childhood facility while our current Director, Katie Evans, moves into her new role as 
Executive Director. Marta served as our infant teacher during the 2019-2020 school year and we are thrilled to welcome 
her back to Acts of Love as our new Early Childhood Director. To learn more about our current staff and employment 
opportunities, please our website. 

https://actsofloveecec.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5d489b77830d1cc98528358af&id=0a5f717689&e=cab3efa7bf
https://actsofloveecec.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5d489b77830d1cc98528358af&id=0a5f717689&e=cab3efa7bf


 

 
Windows 11 Is Coming Soon 
It’s all about security, but your older computer won’t be able to run it. 

 
 
Microsoft will be publishing a PC Health Check app which you can use to check if your computer will run Windows 11, 
but as of September 3, 2021 the tool is still “Coming Soon.” Check on Microsoft’s Windows 11 website for future 
availability of this app to assess whether or not your computer can run Windows 11. 
Don’t Panic: Windows 10 Is Still Good for A While 
Microsoft will continue to support Windows 10 through October 14, 2025, so you can keep using Windows 10 for several 
more years. Microsoft will continue the twice-yearly security and feature updates for Windows 10 throughout its 
planned lifecycle. 
 
References 
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2. Why Doesn’t Windows 11 Support My CPU?, How-To Geek, July 2, 2021. 
3. Why Does Windows 11 Need TPM 2.0?, How-To Geek, June 30, 2021. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
For our weekly email publication, Happenings, please send input to Stephanie Talley at office@cpfumc.org  
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